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Mr. and Mrs. Michael Laham
164 Streamwood
lrvine, CA 92620

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Laham:

Thank you for your letter dated April 16,2002, regarding what you perceive to be a refusal by
Irvine police officers to investigate complaints made on your behalf. tsro_aqguEJqtf lhgU_hg
I rv i,Le P o li_ce_*D e pa rt m e n t_iq _dedlcateA tq p-fqyl to all
parties.

We have been receiving an inordinate number of complaints regarding criminal vandalism and
disturbances of the peace in your condominium complex. There appears to be an on-going
issue between your neighbors and yourselves.
own merits and @r nelghqgrs_Whel_ yo-q h?v-e_!!gt9lJ ltt_qry qq pgggply

%@yonr-.wpgjly-ln
thisongoingproblem,]haveassignedoffi6erMary

Kay Stephens to personally assess the underlying problem(s) in these calls in your area and to
develop a plan to mitigate this situation. Officer Stephens will be gathering information on all
the incidents in your area and will serve as the primary investigator for offenses reported to the
police.

Hopefully, you and your neighbors will be able to enjoy your respective prgpetqg wl-!h no
further intervention by the police. Hovrever, should it become necessary for lrvifr.e offiCers to
respond to criminal complaints in your atea, rest assured that they will be handled thoroughly
and diligently for the protection of all citizens.

MICHAEL BERKOW
Chief of Police
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